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The draft regulation is unneccesary & unreasonable. Experienced workers and supervisors know
that regular "rest breaks" in shady areas are necessary when working on a hot day. 
This regulation, like many unneccesary regulations, are taken advantage of. This one, in particular,
will cause work delays & budget overruns. 
In summary, this proposed regulation would be unnecessary and counterproductive for businesses
in NM and should not be adopted.


